
 

31-December-2008 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We, Intermec Technologies, hereby attest that the client software and associated 
drivers used with the DDIB radio module will not initiate any transmission on DFS 
frequencies. This includes transmissions for beacon ad-hoc peer-to-peer modes. 

 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Sean MacKellar 
Compliance Engineer 
Intermec Technologies Corporation 
6001 36th Avenue West 
Everett, WA 98203-1264 
425-356-1765 
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